
OM'S 
OBJECTIVES

Hello everyone! My name
is Om Patel and I am the
Historian for the
Kentucky-Tennessee
District Key Club. I am 17
years old and I attend
high school at Clarksville
Academy. I have been a
part of Key Club since I
was a Freshman but this is 

October 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

May/Vol 1

Division 2

Calendar Of Events

October 16, 2021
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 1-5, 2021
Key Club Week

February 1, 2022
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended

Introduction

Contact Me: 

om@ktkey.org

my first year holding a position at the District Level. I am
very excited to work with everyone this year and hope to
see each other in-person sometime soon!



D i v i s i o n  L i e u t e n a n t  P o s i t i o n
o p e n !

There currently is a position open for District 2
Lieutenant Governor. If  you want to help your
community and the key clubs in your division

achieve their service goals, then consider applying
for the LTG position. It is a great opportunity to
meet new people, make lasting connections, and

help others around you. If you are interested, please
email me at om@ktkey.org and the Governor

dalton@ktkey.org

Successful Spring Board

Due to Covid-19, the 2021 Spring Board was
help virtually over the course of two days. In
these two days, we established our year goals

and set each other's responsibilities. Even
though it was virtual, I still had a blast

interacting and getting to know everyone there.
Summer Board is right around the corner and

will be in person. It will be so much fun getting
to see everyone in person!



Club Contacts

Having club contacts is the easiest way to stay effective
and efficient. Having club officer's and sponsor's email
allows for you to get the latest information sent out in

these newsletters or other sources. Please send your
contact information or let other officers know to send

me their information to om@ktkey.org. 
 

The school year is quickly coming to an end. With that,
it is important to hold officer elections for the 2021-
2022 school year if they have not been held yet. This

allows new officers to quickly get in touch with current
officers so they are prepared for the new Key Club

school year.

Unfortunately due to Covid-19, the International
Convention was cancelled by Key Club International in

order to keep everyone safe. However, there will be a
Summer Leadership Conference during the same time.

more details will be released in the coming months,
stay tuned! The 2022 ICON is expected to take place in

Washington D.C. I encourage as many to attend as
possible. If you have any questions, feel free to ask me

at any time. 

International Convention



Potential Summer Activities

Holding activities throughout summer is a great way to keep
members active. It can also attract new members as these activities

can show others that Key Club is providing help but in fun and
inclusive ways. Who doesn't like new members?

 
-

 

Wash dogs for local shelter
Host a car wash

Help at local food donation center
Make cards for hospital patients

Food drive

Thank you for taking the time to read
this newsletter. If you have any

questions about the information in this
newsletter, please email me at any time.

Even if its not Key Club related, just
send an email over. Don't hesitate to

ask!


